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March 28, 2014

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland,

This is to submit Tariff No. 1 for Sewage Collection and Transmission in a portion of the Town of
Belmont, New Hampshire, on behalf of Abenaki Water Company. The sewer collection and transmission
has been authorized through NHPUC Docket 10-306 under Lakeland Management Company, and more
recently though Docket 13-236 under Abenaki Water Company. Lakeland Management Company did
not have a sewer tariff on file prior to this submission. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any
comments or questions.

Thank you,

D orah Carson, Treasurer
dcarson@newenglandservicecompany.com
(860) 747-1665

www.NewEnglandServiceCompany.com
Specializing in water system operations and maintenance
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